
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
28th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below this week’s notices: 
 
Newsletter 
Please click here to view our latest newsletter. I hope you enjoy reading about our students’ activities this 
half term. 
 
Year 11 Final Week: 7th-11th June 
Information about Year 11’s final week in the academy (7th-11th June) have been sent under cover of a 
separate letter. Details of prom and results day are also provided.  
 
Year 10 Parents’ Consultation – Thursday 10th June 
The booking system is now open. If you have any difficulty making appointments with  your child’s subject 
teachers please contact the academy on ehl@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk.  
 
Please encourage your child to use their time wisely over half term to achieve a balance between preparation 
for their mock exams w/c 21st June and having a well-earned rest. 
 
Year 9 into Year 10 – Duke of Edinburgh Award 
A letter inviting students to sign up for the Duke of Edinburgh Award in Year 10 was issued yesterday. For 
further information, please don’t hesitate to contact Miss Hull on nhl@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk. 
 
Year 8 – Reward Event 
An exciting end of year reward event is currently being arranged and details will be issued by Mr Munt soon. 
 
Year 7 Reward Event on 21st July 2021 
Further to the letter issued recently in connection with the reward event (Laser Tag, Human Table Football 
and 8m rock climbing wall), if you have not already secured your child’s place via a non-refundable deposit, 
please do so by 31st May. If you have any queries please contact Mrs Gavin on 
ngn@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk. 
 
Lateral Flow Testing 
The DfE update that I have received this week asks me to remind you that it is important for the twice weekly 
testing to continue over the half term break. We are reminded regularly by the government that around 1 in 
3 people with Covid 19 have no symptoms and are spreading the virus without knowing. As with the Easter 
break, please ensure your child does their lateral flow test the day before returning to school after half term 
to ensure the virus doesn’t come into school. 
 
Positive Test result 
If your child tests positive within 48 hours of being in school, ie. this weekend, please contact the academy 
via the osva_covid@ormistonsixvillages.org.uk email as it will be necessary for us to contact trace.  
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Care Home Job Opportunity 
Monaveen care home are currently recruiting for care workers and have asked us to share the attached flyer.  
 
Key Dates 
Please make a note of the following dates in your diary: 
 

Monday 7th June Start of term 

Thursday 10th June Year 10 Parents’ Consultation 

Friday 11th June Year 11 Leavers Day 

Saturday 26th June Space 180 Community Day (subject to government guidelines), 9am-3pm 

Tuesday 29th June Parent Forum 

Friday 2nd July Year 11 Prom, 6pm-10pm 

Monday 5th July Year 6 Familiarisation Day (invitation only and subject to government guidelines) 

Wednesday 7th July Year 6 Transition Day (subject to government guidelines) 

Thursday 8th July Year 6 Parents and Carers meeting (details on format to follow), 6.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 16th July  Sports Day  

Wednesday 21st July Year 7 Rewards Event 

Thursday 22nd  July Last day of term 

Friday 23rd July INSET Day 

Thursday 12th August Year 11 Results Day 

 
2021/22 Academic Year: 
Thursday 2nd September – INSET Day 
Friday 3rd September – INSET Day 
Monday 6th September – Year 7 only 
Tuesday 7th September – all year groups 
Thursday 9th September – Year 7 Welcome Evening Presentation 
Tuesday 21st September – Open Evening 
 
Finally, may I thank you for your support over the last half term and wish you all a restful half term break. 
We look forward to welcoming back your child on Monday 7th June. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Slaughter 
Principal 


